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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: June 4th, 2019 

To: Council 

From: Councillor Pat Dunn  

Re: St. James Street 

 

Recommendation 

That the memorandum from Councillor Dunn, regarding St. James Street, be received; 

That staff review the condition of St. James Street and report back to council with 

recommended improvements before the end of Q3 2019; and  

That the engineering of St. James Street be included in the 2020 Budget under the 

Urban and Rural Reconstruction Program as a Decision Unit.  

Rationale  

St. James Street is a short street running from Riverside Road to Dominion Drive in the 

town of Lindsay. While the entire road is in disrepair, the block between Queen Street 

and Dominion Drive is, and has been for the past ten years, in particularly poor 

condition. The street has deteriorated to such a degree, that it is beyond remedial repair 

and will require reconstruction.  


